San Mateo County

Supervisor Rich Gordon

"Memo

. To= Members, Board of Supervisors
From: Rich Gordon ‘NM
Date: 12/30/02

Re  Appoinimentto County Planning Gommission

RECOMMENDATION:

It is recommended that Jon Silver be re-appointed to represent District Three on the San Mateo County
Planning Commission. This appointment will be for a four-year term ending on December 31, 2006.

BACKGROUND:

Jon Silver has been serving as the District Three representative to the San Mateo County Planning
Commission since April 1995. He is eligible for re-appointment and given his record of service [ highly
recormmend his re-appointment for another four-year term.
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